
 

 

CITY OF MERCER ISLAND 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – February 16, 2022 
Zoning Code Amendments: Land Use Review Types – Public Hearing 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Mercer Island Planning Commission will hold a public hearing at a special 
video meeting on Wednesday February 16, 2022, at or after 6 pm to receive comments on a proposed 
amendment to the Mercer Island City Code (MICC) section 19.15.030 – Land use review types. 

The meeting will be held virtually using video conferencing technology provided by Zoom, and the public 
will have the opportunity to comment during the public hearing by either calling in or logging onto the 
meeting as a Zoom attendee. Written comments on these proposals may be submitted to the City of 
Mercer Island by email to adam.zack@mercerisland.gov until such time that the public hearing is 
adjourned.  

Detailed instructions on how to comment live during the public hearing will be available online on or 
before February 9, 2022, at: https://www.mercerisland.gov/bc-pc 
 
 
Adam Zack, Senior Planner  
City of Mercer Island 
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